Memo

Date: Tuesday, 2 November 2021
To: Manly Warringah Touch Association
From: Rob Pidgeon, State Participation Manager
Nathan Loveday, Membership Services Coordinator
Subject: Return to Touch Football — Covid Safety Plan Approval

NSWTA is in receipt of Manly Warringah Touch Association’s updated Return to Touch Football Safety
Plan;

Version: 5 Date Received NSWTA: 2 November 2021

NSWTA approves this version of the plan.

fity

Rob Pidgeon
State Participation Manager
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